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Conitribution to CM Relief fund for COVID-19. 
 

The State of Maharashtra has been facing severe problems due to pandemic of COVID-19. 

Accordingly, the Hon. Governor of Maharashtra and Education Minister of Maharashtra 

appealed on 7th April, 2020 online meeting (Video Coneference) for generous contribution to the 

specially created CM Relief Fund for COVID-19.  In response, the Yashwantrao Chavan 

Maharashtra Open University, Nashik conveyed the meeting of Finance Committee on 8th April, 

2020 and placed an agenda item for consideration during the Finance Committee meeting. 

Subsequently, the Finance Committee recommended for a contribution of Rs. 10 crores to be 

submitted to CM Relief Fund for COVID-19.  

 The Board of Management meeting held on 9th April, 2020 approved the recommendation of 

Finance Committee regarding contribution to CM Relief Fund for COVID-19.  

 As a result, the YCMOU handed over the Demand Draft of Rs. 10 crores (Central Bank of 

India, YCMOU Campus, dt. 27th May, 2020) to the District Collector, Nashik on 29th May, 2020 

at office of the Vice-Chancellor, YCMOU, Nashik. 

 
 


